Highlights from January meeting:
 
Trash and Recycling in ManorGate – The community contract with ADS is up for renewal in July and the HOA will be actively soliciting bids at that time. In the meantime, homeowners are encouraged to contact ADS directly with concerns and complaints. Additionally, the office of the Chairman of the Fairfax County Board of Supervisors accepts complaints regarding trash companies and passes them along to the County’s Department of Public Works and Environmental Services, Division of Solid Waste Management. That department has the authority to regulate the business, so they need to know your concerns. Use the County website or email the County.  
Speaking of trash, please help your community look great by placing litter in the designated neighborhood trash cans – this includes dog waste bags. The HOA is looking into additional garbage cans along Green Trails Blvd, but you can do your part by using the existing trash cans in the meantime for all your litter.
When you don’t have the space at home or want to have easy access and easy clean-up and set-up, the clubhouse is a great place to have a social event. The HOA is looking into items that would make the clubroom more inviting and/or more attractive to rent for your events. If you have suggestions on items that are needed, please email our community manager, Ashely Prime. If you are interested in renting the space, just submit a form on the Gates Hudson portal or by use this email.
Changes are being made to the ARC rules and regulations. Once those changes are made, homeowners will receive a notice when the changes have been made. It is very important to review the ARC rules in order to remain compliant with community guidelines. If you are making any changes to your home or yard, please fill out the form and submit it via the Gates Hudson portal to get approval before you make changes.
Snow reminder! Please shovel the sidewalk in front of your house when we get snow. All residents (owners or renters) are responsible for clearing the snow from the sidewalks in front of their homes.
The Neighborhood Watch program needs more volunteers. This is one of the easiest volunteer jobs you will ever have, so please sign up! It’s just a small amount of your time each night of your week, driving around the neighborhood to show we have a presence and to help keep the neighborhood safe. Help out now by emailing to get signed up for the next training session. 
HOA meetings are now being held on the fourth Wednesday of each month. The next HOA meeting is February 23 at 7pm. The location is TBD, but once determined, will be posted on the website and in the notice sent out by the property manager.
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